

European Fencing Confederation Confédération Européenne d'Escrime

May 10, 2022

ORDINARY CONGRESS - ANTALYA

Information Letter no. 12-2022

Dear Member Federation,

Following the information letter no. 04-2022 from February 16, Ordinary Congress of our Confederation will be held in:

Hotel Hilton

Adnan Menderes Bulvari No 61 Etiler Antalya, 07010, Turkey

Antalya (TUR) Thursday, 16 June 2022 at 10.00 AM

Since in the vast majority of European countries Covid—19 restrictions have been lifted, the Executive Committee decided to organize the Congress physically.

To book your accommodation you need to complete a special "hotel form", dedicated only for our Congress, and provide to the indicated email address. For your convenience I have attached the "hotel form" to this letter.

In order to prepare the Congress properly member federations are kindly requested to complete "registration form" and provide to the General Secretariate by June 2.

If you are unable to attend the Congress personally, please be advised that you have the right to ask any fully paid member federation, to accept your proxy.

Best Regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI

Secretary General